
 

15 July 2016 
 
 
Our Ref:  2015/149 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
GCSE Geography Visit to Edale - Friday 9 September 2016 
 
As part of their GCSE Geography course, students are required to make a study of a 
local river.  In order to meet this requirement and provide real examples of this 
aspect of Geography, we are planning to take Year 11 students to Edale in the Peak 
District National Park. 
 
The visit will take place on Friday 9 September.  Students will meet in College at 
8.30am but will not be required to wear full college dress.  They will need to wear 
suitable footwear for walking and bring waterproofs.  We will return to College at 
approximately 4.30pm.  Students will need to bring a packed lunch.  We will be using 
the data we collect to produce their Controlled Assessment which is worth 25% of the 
GCSE. 
 
To help with the cost of the visit, you are asked to make a contribution of £17.00.  If 
you would like your child to take part in the visit, please return the attached pro-forma 
to Reception, together with the payment of £17.00 which is non-refundable, by 
Monday 29 August. You can also make the payment via our online payment 
system, Parent Pay. 
 
Please note that if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, we reserve the 
right to cancel the visit.  If you have any concerns regarding the cost of this visit, 
please contact Mrs K Jackson (PA to the Principal) in confidence on 01332 204040.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D Briggs 
Learning Leader for Geography 

 


